
Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is seeking your participation in the 
Downtown Community Working Group, including the Downtown Tampa, East 
Tampa, Seminole Heights and Tampa Heights areas. This will be an ongoing 
conversation to address Tampa Bay’s critical transportation needs. Your voice, ideas and 
concerns will help inform regional transportation planning.

Mark your calendar, and RSVP for:
Thursday, June 8 @ 5:30 p.m.
Centro Asturiano de Tampa
1913 N Nebraska Ave, Tampa, FL 33602

You Talk. We Listen. Get Involved and Get Results.

REMINDER
DOWNTOWN COMMUNITY WORKING GROUP

Thursday, June 8 @ 5:30 p.m.

NOTE: Due to strong interest in 
participation, we have changed 
locations (directly across the 
street from the Children’s Board). 

RSVP to TampaBayNext@dot.state.fl.us or 813-975-NEXT


